
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

31.03.2017 – Term 4 

What have we been learning? 

 This week in Emerald class we have explored the fraction half, using multilink, numicon, 

colouring squares and amongst other resources.  

  

We have been enjoying writing exciting newspaper reports on the Great Fire of London. In 

PE with Mr Hall, our sports coach, the children were learning further skills needed to play 

blind football as part of our ‘inclusion’ sports focus.  

 

 

The children all really enjoyed the learning hunt; thank you all for coming to enjoy the 

brilliant learning we have been doing this term!  

 

Just a note to say we will be de-constructing our environments next week so when you 

arrive for parents evening it might be a bit bare.  

 

Next Week 

 We will be continuing to learn about fractions, exploring fractions of shapes and quarters.  

Dates for you diary  

Wednesday 5th April and Thursday 6th April – Parents’ evenings  


